
CANNON CREEK FLYERS
www.EAA977.org

Volume 23   Issue 1January 2023

January 10, 2022
Chapter 977 meeting minutes
Called to order: 7:15pm

President Don Downs called the meeting to order and led everyone in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. There were _35_ members and guests present for the meeting.

Membership: Mel Towner
The annual dues are due! If you haven’t already, contact Mel if you still need to pay your 
membership dues.

Treasurer: Mark Sires 
Chapter renewal has been completed. Taxes are due soon. All other fi nances are in order

Mark Weincek
No Fly-out updates at this time

Thank you to Mary Beth Downs and Shirley McManus for helping with and setting up the 
refreshments tonight! 
A special thanks to our bakers, Herman and Shirley for bringing all those cookies!
Sign up if you’d like to bring goodies to the next meeting! Contact Shirley for more info.

If anyone has an extra fridge in their garage or hangar that they’d like to get rid of, the 
chapter could use the donation to hold extra drinks and food for events throughout the 
year. Call Don Downs if you’d like to help.

Jerry Klauber is our newest experimental Zenith owner & pilot. The build is underway and 
you’ll see him fl ying soon!

Mark your calendars for these upcoming events:

Next Wednesday the 18th is Movie Night. Show will be announced soon!

Wednesday, February 22nd is our next Pancake Breakfast Fly-in 8:30am
Stop by for some pancakes, sausage, fruit, coff ee and airplanes

Our next Young Eagles Rally will be February 25th - 8:30 AM
Contact April Sedlak or Nancy Marquis to volunteer! 
We usually fl y about 50 kids each rally and those who don’t fl y enjoy our 
education stations and static aircraft displays. Our volunteers make that possible!
— And don’t forget to sign into your EAA account (EAA.org), under “Training 
Information” and check your Youth Protection status. The EAA would like all 
volunteers for youth events to be current.

??



Our annual Shamrock Fly-In will be Saturday, March 18th - only 1 day 
after St. Patrick’s Day!
New cost (by a show of hands vote) will be $15 for adults, $8 for kids
Stay tuned - more details announced soon

Tonight’s Program:
Chris and Eric Sedlak, showing photos and videos of their visit to the
10th Annual Maule & All Fly-In in Moultree, GA

Tonight’s 50/50 was collected by Pam Huber this evening and our winner is Larry Alcorn! 
Congratulations! The winnings were donated back to the chapter - thank you!

A BIG Thank you to all of our chapter leaders for your service in keeping our chapter 
running all year long! This evening we gave out the EAA 2022 Service Awards and pins.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm
Submitted by April Sedlak, Secretary
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Join us for our MONTHLY MEETING
EAA Chapter 977 holds a monthly meeting in which all aviation enthusiasts are welcome. The meeting is 

held on the first Wednesday of every month. Doors open at 7PM, meeting starts promptly at 7:15PM.
Meeting location is at the permanent home of EAA Chapter 977 which is located on Cannon Creek 

Airpark (15FL). Our street address is 288 SW Challenger Lane, Lake City, FL, 32025

Don Downs - President Bill Campbell - VP Bob Jaeger - Tech Counsel Mel Towner - Membership

Keith Gordon - IMC/VMCMark Weincek -  NewsletterMark Sires - TreasurerApril Sedlak Secretary &
Young Eagles


